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Dear A

Thank you for the excellent update for your website on glyphosate.

I have only two minor editorial amendments to suggest, indicated in the attached document. One
is the AGG, which in the group of RMS is the short version for the “Assessment Group on
Glyphosate™.

Best regards,

Swedish Chemicals Agency

How we treat your personal data

Fram: '~ - 1\ @ec.europa.eu’  “ - |l @ec.europa.eu>
Skickat: den 12 mars 2019 17:18

Till: © 2eWoo gb.nl;
512eWoop 5123W°° ctg. :

: @efsa europa.eu;| o (ool @ec europa.eu;
51.2.e Woo (ec.europa.eu; (= Ao
S 2= ele (@ec.europa.eu; 5129W0°(@-. h.g
9.1.2.e Woo

Amne: RE: Public announcement AGG

Dear all,

As announced yesterday, please find enclosed in Word Format an update for our website on

glyphosate (available here: https://ec.europa.ew/food/plant/pesticides/glyphosate_en )

All elements from yesterday’s text have been integrated. Please let me know by tomorrow
whether you have any suggestions/comments.




Other information: the interservices consultation on the draft Regulation is almost completed. As

expected, the legal Service had quite some suggestions which we are now working on.
So far all is on schedule for sending the draft Regulation to PAFF on Thursday.

Regards,

.|

European Commission
DG Health and Food Safety

Unit E.4 — Pesticides and Biocides
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Web: http://ec.europa.ew/dgs/health food-safety/
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Dear all,

Thanks for the proposal. Enclosed please find our reactions.

We are also in the process of preparing a first update of our website — and will integrate
the content of your proposal there (in fact, we had similar ideas — maybe breaking the
topics down in several Q&As)

I hope to get a draft to you by tomorrow end of business.

Regards,

5.1.2.e Woo




European Commission

DG Health and Food Safety
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Subject: Public announcement AGG

Dear all,

Together with = ““and|" ", we composed this first announcement/press
information, to be published on the EC website when the proposal is announced
in SCoPAFF in March. We would like to hear your opinions and amendments.

Kind regards,

Ctg! ,





